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POSITION ANNOUNCEMENT 
PRINCE WILLIAM SOUND AQUACULTURE CORPORATION (PWSAC) 

 

 

Title:   Fisheries Technician II (several positions) 

Location:  AFK, Cannery Creek, Wally Noerenberg hatcheries (Prince William Sound, AK) 

Dates:    August 1 through September 30, 2020 (flexibility on both ends) 

Starting Wage: $16 per hour (plus room and board and travel reimbursement) 

Closing Date:  Monday, May 4, 2020 

 

 

April 22, 2020: PWSAC has several openings at its remote salmon hatcheries in Prince William Sound 

(PWS) for its pink salmon egg take operations. Opportunities exist for position extensions until October 

31, 2020. Please visit https://pwsac.com/ for more information regarding PWSAC and its operations. 

     

Duties: these positions will assist staff at PWSAC’s (REMOTE) PWS salmon hatcheries (Armin F. 

Koernig, Cannery Creek and Wally Noerenberg) with pink salmon broodstock collection, egg-takes, and 

general site/facility maintenance. Room and board will be provided, as will transportation between 

Anchorage and the assigned hatchery. Employee will be eligible for reimbursement of transportation 

expenses to/from Anchorage upon full completion of the term of hire. 

 

Qualifications: education and/or experience in fisheries biology, aquaculture, wildlife management, or 

animal husbandry is expected, a positive attitude and/or flexibility in the face of a fast-paced and 

physically demanding workplace is a must. Due to the physical nature of hatchery work (i.e., ability to 

carry 50 pounds for distances up to 100 yards), sound physical fitness is necessary. Candidates must be 

able to live at a remote facility with modern conveniences and interact positively with co-workers. 

Successful candidates will not be permitted to bring pets on site.  

  

COVID-19: PWSAC prioritizes the health and safety of its employees, and has implemented the 

following measures in response to the COVID-19 pandemic: all incoming employees must reside in 

quarantine housing in Anchorage for 14 days prior to deployment to the hatcheries; daily wages will be 

paid upon commencement of quarantine. Isolation measures have also been implemented at PWSAC’s 

facilities to protect its employees and will continue for the duration of the pandemic. 

 

Interested individuals should submit a cover letter (email can suffice) and resume to jobs@pwsac.com by 

close of business on Monday, May 4.  
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